
 

Federal Aviation 
Administration 

 

SAFETY ALERT 
Date:   September 5, 2012 

To:    Users of the Coded Instrument Flight Procedures (CIFP) 

From:    National Aeronautical Navigation Products (AeroNav Products) 

Subject:     CIFP procedures rescinded 

 
 
 
There is an error in the 20 SEP, 2012 edition of the CIFP (1210). 
 
The following CIFP approaches have been rescinded and must not be used: 
 
Sacramento, CA, Sacramento Intl RNAV (GPS) Y RWY 34L (KSMF_R34LY) 
Sacramento, CA, Sacramento Intl RNAV (GPS) Y RWY 34R (KSMF_R34RY) 
 
The error will be corrected in the 1211 edition of the CIFP. 
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